
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a practicing Chiropractor in Portland with 32 years experience. I can say that the current onerous 

pre-authorization requirements mandated by eva core  are an incredible hindrance to my rendering care 

to my involved patients. I cannot take the time to pre authorize every patient who needs this time 

consuming process.  I will  simply have to quit seeing these types of patients if this system remains in 

effect.  I do  not believe  this system of screening patients is fair to chiropractors and other alternative 

health providers. 

 

William Schneider  DC 

1935 NE 39th ave  

Portland , Oregon 97212 


